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NOTICE TO MARKET PARTICIPANTS AND STAKEHOLDERS 
 
Date: February 20, 2013 
Re: Presentations to ACDC, February 7, 2013 per recent MSA Feedback and 2012 

Compliance Activities 

 

The MSA was invited to present to the Alberta Compliance Discussion Council (ACDC) 
on February 7, 2013.   The first presentation related to a recent feedback document 
published by the MSA on November 7, 2012 titled “Feedback – Excess Energy / 
Increased Capacity Offers of PPA Units”.  The presentation can be found here.  A second 
presentation provided a preview of the MSA’s 2012 compliance enforcement activities in 
relation to ISO rules and Alberta Reliability Standards.  The presentation can be found 
here; however, the MSA’s 2012 Compliance Review has now been published separately. 

 

Yours truly, 

Market Surveillance Administrator 
Per: Doug Doll 
 Manager, Compliance and Corporate Services 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://albertamsa.ca/uploads/pdf/Archive/0-2013/ACDC%20Feb%207%20Final%20%282%29.pdf
http://albertamsa.ca/uploads/pdf/Archive/0-2013/2012%20Compliance%20Review_ACDC_Feb7_13.pdf

